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Northem States Power Company

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapohs, Mannesota 55401
Telephone (612) 330-5500

iJune 15, 1984

.

!1r. J. G. Keppler
Regional Administrator, Region III
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen :llyn, IL 60137

Prairie Island Nuclear Generatino Plants
Docket No. 50-282, License No. D'R-42 and
Docket No. 50-306, License No. DRP-60

In our February 3, 1984 response conce.ning Inspection Reports
No. 50-282/83-19 (DPRP) and 50-306/83-20 (DPRP), we committed to
implementation of the revised plant modificat'on system by
July 1, 1984. Administrative procedures for the revised system have
been finalized and training is in progress. We feel, though, that
implementation at July 1 would unnecessarily complicate work to be done
at the upcoming Unit 2 outage. For this reason, we will delay
implementation of the revised plant modi'.ication system to
August 1, 198
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